
 

Department of Transportation Services (DTS) 

 
 

Effective Sunday, June 2, 2024 
 

Route 303  

Hickam-Airport-Kalihi Transit Center 
 

Route 303 service is discontinued on Elliott St 

and Kuntz Ave due to the closure of Kuntz Gate. 
 

Route 303 stops are located on Nimitz Hwy and 

O’Malley Blvd. 
 

 
 

For comments/questions: contact the DTS at 808-768-8367 or thebusstop@honolulu.gov. 

For schedule and route information: www.thebus.org or call 808-848-5555 (press 2). 
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